

Dear Sirs / madams

As a resident of lymm I would like to say yes that green belt land should be considered for building new houses as we have been waiting for ages. It should be mixed housing and not just for executive homes, children play places as we got only one in white clover square only small play ground for children, formal park areas, healthcare centres, and objective of the green land should be facilitating with new homes n the maintaining intregrity of this beautiful village.

Regards

